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CYPE(4)-10-15 – Paper to note 4 

 

Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a Gofal Cymdeithasol 

Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Dear Ann, 

Report on the Health and Social Care Committee’s inquiry into new 

psychoactive substances 

I enclose a copy of the Health and Social Care Committee’s report on its 

inquiry into new psychoactive substances. The report refers to a number of 

issues that may be of interest to members of the Children, Young People and 

Education Committee.  

The report will be laid before the Assembly on 18 March 2015. Please note 

that it remains under embargo until 00.01hrs on that date. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Rees AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Ann Jones AM 

Chair of the Children, Young People and Education Committee 

 

 

12 March 2015 
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